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HB 526 

 
SUMMARY OF BILL:    Authorizes the Commissioner of the Department of Revenue 

(DOR) to change the due date of a taxpayer’s business tax return to a date that is not less than 60 
calendar days, rather than two calendar months, following the end of the taxpayer’s business tax 
period. 
 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 
  
 Assumptions: 

 

• Modifying the due date that the Commissioner of DOR is authorized to change, from a 
variable length of time to a fixed length of time, following the end of a taxpayer’s business 
tax period will not significantly impact DOR’s operations or state revenue.  

• Therefore, any fiscal impact is estimated to be not significant. 
 
 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Bojan Savic, Executive Director 
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